## Trick-or-Treat for UNICEF

## Dear Community of Manoa,

Once again Manoa students will participate in Trick-or-Treat for UNICEF. In the past Manoa families have been able collect over \$600.00 in donations for needy children.

In order for this charitable event to be successful, we need your help. Please get the word out to friends and neighbors to keep a jar of pennies or small change next to the Halloween candy container this year. When a youngster knocks on your door this year, he or she may say, "Trick or Treat for UNICEF!"

## Thanks for your help!

## Some facts about UNICEF:

- Trick-or-Treat for UNICEF was started by children in Philadelphia in 1950.
- UNICEF—the United Nations Children's Fund—is working in more than 150 countries to provide health care, clean water, nutrition and education to children and their families. And because UNICEF is so good at its job, it doesn't take a lot of money to make a big difference.
- 6 cents provides water for a thirsty child.
- \$2 provides nutrition for 1 hungry child.
- \$44 provides school supplies to 20 children.
- UNICEF has partnered with Coinstar to deliver our donations immediately to those who need it!